
OPTES OPERATIONS: SUSPENSION OF MONEY MARKET OPERATIONS TROUGH 

AUCTIONS  

 

The Ministry of the Economy and Finance (MEF) announces that, starting from August 12, 2019 

until otherwise decisions, due to the market conditions, it decided to suspend daily auctions, 

following the OPTES procedure, under Decree of the Minister of the Economy and Finance No. 

25391 of October 25, 2011. 

Should you need further information, please contact: 

 

 Ministry of the Economy and Finance  

Dipartimento del Tesoro – Direzione II – Ufficio VI 

ph.  06.4761.4796-3079 

e-mail: cashmanagement.dt@tesoro.it 

 Bank of Italy 

Servizio Operazioni di Banca Centrale 

ph. 06.4792.2240 

e-mail: BI.OPTES@bancaditalia.it 
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